
BERWICK TOWNSHIP 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

SPECIAL MEETING 
July 25, 2016 

 
The Berwick Township Board of Supervisors held a special meeting on July 25, 2016 at 6:00 p.m. 
in the Municipal Building, 85 Municipal Road, Hanover, PA for the purpose of authorizing 
culvert maintenance on Hershey Heights Road, and any other business which may come before 
the Board. 
 
Present: Pete Socks, Barry Cockley, Bob Foltz, Earle Black, Tom Danner. 
 
Tom Danner made a motion to approve the quote received from Wyatt Excavation in the 
amount of $9,855.00, seconded by Barry Cockley. Motion carried. 
 
Pete Socks made a motion to authorize Tim Shultis to draft a Developers Agreement for 
Cambrian Hills, seconded by Tom Danner. Bob Foltz was opposed. Motion carried. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:29 p.m. on motion of Bob Foltz, seconded by Barry Cockley. 
 
       Respectfully submitted, 
  
   
       Pete Socks, 
       Office Manager/Chairman 
       BERWICK TOWNSHIP 
       BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 


